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Friday 18th March 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I would like to begin by thanking everyone who has supported Comic Relief today! I will let you know how 
much we have raised as soon as possible. 
 
ParentPay 
I need to remind everyone to register for ParentPay and order their child’s school meals at least one week in 
advance. If your child is bringing a packed lunch, please log onto ParentPay and choose the packed lunch 
option. There are still a few children who have not returned their allergy sheet so please ensure this is 
returned as soon as possible.  
Please remember children will no longer be choosing their meals, on a daily basis, in class, after Easter. 
If you need any support with this, please contact the main Academy Office. 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
I would like to thank everyone who attended our recent Parents’ Evening; thank you for supporting your 
children’s learning and for your positive comments. 
 
Remote Learning 
As you are aware, we are short staffed at present. We are working very closely with a number of supply 
agencies, but they are also struggling for staff. It may be necessary for some children to move to remote 
learning if the problem increases. If this happens, parents will receive a text and work will be on Teams and 
Class Dojo. I would like to reassure everyone that this decision will only be made if there are no other 
alternatives. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Easter Themed Day 
On Friday 1st April we are having an Easter themed day, where children will be taking part in lots of different 
activities. We will also be holding class competitions for the best decorated egg and the best Easter Bonnet; 
we would like to encourage every child to enter at least one, if not both of our competitions. There will be 1st, 
2nd and 3rd prizes in each class. 
This day will also be a non-uniform day and we are asking for a donation towards our curriculum 
enhancement fund please. 
 
Diary Dates  
Thursday 24th March – Year 5 Science Day 
Thursday 24th March – Year 6 visit to the Holocaust Centre 
Friday 25th March – Years 3,4 and 6 Science Day 
Friday 25th March - Year 5 visit to the Holocaust Centre 
Friday 1st April – Easter Themed Day 
Friday 1st April – The Academy closes for the Easter break 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. Stay safe and take care of your loved ones. I look forward to seeing 
the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 

 


